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DATES TO REMEMBER 2022 

 
 

End of Year Concert 
December 7,  6.30pm @  

Wodonga Sports & Leisure 
Centre 

 
Purple Pod Camp 
12-14 December 

 
Final General Meeting 

December 14 @6pm 
 

Last Day for Students 2022 
Friday 16th December 

3.00pm Finish 
 
 

Dyson’s Buses 
 

NEW PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0408 691 885  
 

BUS 2: 0417 041 196 
 

BUS 3: 0407 563 474 
 

BUS 4: 0408 698 635 

This week our students have been busy putting their final pieces together for the 
end of year concert. For families who have been a part of this performance over 
the years you will recall how spectacular these nights are. We are finally able to 
celebrate this event together. We encourage you to come along to the Wodonga 
leisure centre as a family to watch our final product.  
Next Tuesday the 6thDecember, Belvoir students will be experiencing their      
second transition session with their 2022 class for the morning. As you can      
appreciate a lot of planning and thought goes into classroom planning and student 
placements. Students will meet in their 2022 classes before moving into their 
2023 class groupings. Further information around 2022 placings will go home to 
families later in the year once the classes are finalised.  
Pennie Moffat,  
Principal 



ROOM 5/6 NEWS 
Michelle, Mel, Nicole, Kitty & Marnie 

 

What a great term we have had in Room 5/6! It has been amazing to watch the students 
build relationships with new teachers and classmates and show their ability to adapt to 
changes so well. 
 
We have all been concentrating really hard during our Tub Time activities, working to   
complete set literacy, numeracy, fine motor skills and reading tasks, and taking great pride 
in sharing our achievements. 
 
We have enjoyed cooking activities such as making pancakes and banana muffins, while 
learning about volume and measurement through measuring out ingredients and building 
our ability to follow the steps of a recipe.  
 
Last Thursday, Yellow and Green Pod students participated in a Colour Run, and we all had 
so much fun getting wet and covered in so many different colours!  
 
On Tuesday, we had our first transition day into our new classrooms for 2023, and we got 
to meet our teachers and classmates. Everyone was very excited and we are looking       
forward to our transition visit next week. 
 
We have been practising our End of Year Concert songs and we look forward to sharing our 
performances next Wednesday at the school concert with everyone. 
 
We hope that you all enjoy a much deserved break over the coming holidays and we will 
see you next year! 



 

ROOM 8 NEWS 
Lisa, Jo, Lynsey & Sam 

We are almost at the end of Term 4 and what a super busy term we have had!  
 
During literacy we have focused on Myths and Legends and enjoyed reading about Robin 
Hood, as well as learning about narratives. Students have enjoyed creating their own      
stories with various characters and making PowerPoints about Robin Hood. 
 
During math we have been learning about money and adding small collections of coins and 
notes. We have also been looking at location where students have enjoyed reading simple 
maps, moving the position of various objects and pointing out coordinates. 
 
This term we visited the Wodonga Library and went to Arnolds where our class purchased 
ingredients to make hamburgers. We also held our Junior School Colour Run last week 
which was lots of fun, very COLOURFUL and a very big success!! 
 
This week Green Pod were very excited to attend the Albury Cinemas to watch the movie 
‘Lyle Lyle Crocodile’ as our chosen experience for winning the school Wellbeing Challenge. 
All students who attended did such a great job and really enjoyed the movie. 
 
Students have been busy rehearsing for our Green Pod End of year concert item and     
learning the school song. It has been great to see the progress over the past few weeks. We 
are looking forward to performing at our End of Year Concert next week!  



Elissa & Sheree 

ROOM 14 NEWS 

 
What a busy term it has been! In Room 14 we have been working 
hard with the rest of Purple Pod to prepare for our End of Year   
Concert items. We will be doing some skits and a dance mash up. 
We decided to do some skits because we have been learning about 
Comedy this term.  
 
A few weeks ago, we went to a Hip-Hop performance in the hall 

called express yourself. We felt a little bit shy about having a go 

ourselves, but had lots of fun being part of the audience! 









Do you need help applying for the    
NDIS or Disability Support Pension for 

your child? 
 
 

My name is Natalie Ennis and I’m a  
Support Coordinator  

at PE Support Services 
(ABN - 38 865 726 149) 

 
I am available to support students and 
families at Belvior Special School in   

applying for the NDIS and the Disability 
Support Pension.   

I have extensive knowledge in these   
areas as well as being a qualified     
Psychosocial Recovery Coach, 

Case Manager & Capacity Building  
Support Worker 

If you would like to contact me you can 
do so by sending an SMS to  

0497 003 574 or email  
natalieennis99@gmail.com. 

 

I look forward to helping you out. 


